

## **BOARD OF EQUALIZATION NOTICE**

November 14, 2023

Dear City Council Member,

No letters protesting the assessments for this year's final Board of Equalization Local Maintenance District (LMD) have been received by the deadline due date of November 9, 2023. Therefore, City Council will not convene as Board of Equalization during the November 20, 2023, regular City Council meeting. That LMD is the 32<sup>nd</sup> and Lowell Pedestrian Mall located in City Council District 1.

A Budget Summary for the 32<sup>nd</sup> and Lowell Pedestrian Mall LMD is attached. Please contact me should you have any questions or if I may be of additional assistance.

Sincerely,

Brendan Kelly, P.E.

Brendon Holly

Attachment: Budget Summary – 32<sup>nd</sup> and Lowell Pedestrian Mall Local Maintenance District



11/14/23

## Budget Summary 32<sup>nd</sup> and Lowell Pedestrian Mall Local Maintenance District

<b>Local Maintenance District</b>	2023 Budget	2024 Budget	Budget Change From 2023 to 2024	Council District
32 <sup>nd</sup> and Lowell Pedestrian Mall	\$53,116	\$79,200 <sup>1</sup>	49.1% Increase	1

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup>The 2024 budget increase is due to the need to build reserves.